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Ph.D.  Pre- Submission Seminar Notice 

 The Ph.D. Pre- submission seminar of Sulakshna Tiwari a registered 
Scholar of the Department of Hindi, B.U., bearing Registration 
number: R/Ph.D./Regn./Hin/A/675, Dated: 28/12/2011 on the 
thesis entitled “ VIDYANIVAS MISHRA KA NIBANDH SAHITA AUR 
MANAV MULYA” under the Joint supervision of Prof. Damodar 
Mishra, Vice chancellor, Hindi Vishwavidyalay, Howrah & Dr. Neeraj 
Sharma, B.U. will be held on 19 March, 2021 at 12:30 P.M. in online 
mode through Google Meet. The proceedings of the presentation 
will be duly recorded and open for all the Faculty Members, 
Research Scholars & Students of the Department. 
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TIC/Head 
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